
Dignity in hospital care
Have you been an inpatient at a Bristol

hospital in the last two years?

If you're aged 55 or over, Healthwatch Bristol would like to hear about your
experience of receiving care in hospital (a stay of one night or more).



We’ll be running a series of online discussion groups with both patients

and staff over the coming months.



We are keen to hear your views, and can offer participants a £20.00 high
street shopping voucher to thank you for your time and valuable input.



To find out more or to share your feedback with us, please contact: 



Anna King, Projects Officer 

anna@healthwatchbristol.co.uk



If you would prefer to speak to someone by telephone, call our office on
0330 0553251 and leave a message for our admin team (option 6).



Your feedback will contribute towards improving local health services,

giving a voice to patients, and increasing awareness of the importance of
dignity in hospital.



All feedback you give us will be completely confidential, and will be

anonymised in any project reports.



We look forward to hearing from you.

Anna King
Projects Officer

Healthwatch Bristol
Charity number: 1158487 

January 2022


